
From: Donald ellison <donald19421942@yahoo.com> 
To: Cinde.Warmington@nh.gov <cinde.warmington@nh..gov> 
Cc: Donald ellison <donald19421942@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Saturday, November 20, 2021, 09:00:10 AM EST 
Subject: Liberty Utilities Back Tracking(stabbing) move 
 

Please intervene in this matter. We in good faith signed up for the Fix Price option and now they want to 
renege and reopen to increase the price. Why should we, the public, have to pay for their error? If it were 
the other way would you see the same results on their part? Now, the somewhat justification, is that if 
they do not get an increase the non fix rate people will have to pay more. This also is wrong because they 
went, and are going, to the Utility Commission to get  these higher rates. This commission should not 
grant it. ALSO, and very important, is the fact that some state and national governmental bodies say that 
assistance, and even more money is on the way. Yes, but it is only for so called low income people.. 
Listen, we are not low income, but we live on social security with no other income except a part time job. 
We live SS payment to SS payment.  

We need help to – do not ignore middle Americans. Thank you. 
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	From: Donald ellison <donald19421942@yahoo.com>

